
(BECOME A SOCCER REFEREE) 

"Calling all 12 yrs. old & older "Soccer Players", "Soccer Fans" and "Parents" In our TYSL-TUSC 
Tracy Soccer Family & Community.  
 
We will be holding a REFEREE COURSE IN JULY, 2019. Date, Location, Cost and Times will be 
posted soon and will also be on our TYSL Website. It will be an awesome way for our "Youth 
Soccer Players" to earn some money while enjoying and playing the game.  
 
For more information on Sign-Ups (Call: "Jessica Elias" our Referee Assignor, "Hervi Rualo" our 
Dir. of Coaching (or) "Jesse Munoz" our TYSL President) Contact Info. are all listed in our TYSL 
Website.  
 
Note: U.S. Soccer Federation’s "Registration Window" opens each July 1 and closes on June 30 
of the following year. This is why we are holding our Referee Course in July. 
 

 
 

 
 

Let's always keep our youth Soccer players "Priority One"......"KIDS FIRST" 


